
Parental Notification/Opt-out Form
School Climate Student Survey:

The School Climate Student Survey is an anonymous survey used to identify school climate
strengths and areas of needed growth within our schools. The survey for students includes
roughly 25 questions and should take no more than 15-20 minutes to complete. The survey is
anonymous, with summarized student-response feedback reported to school site
administrators to help improve educational and school climate practices. Individual
responses are not reported.

Our desire is to involve parents in their student’s education. If you do not wish for your
student to participate in this activity, please complete and return this form by September 2,
2022. If you would like to review the survey, we can provide you with a copy. If you would like
to see a copy of the questions beforehand, please contact: Ryan Miranda at
rmiranda@centerusd.org or contact your student’s school administrator.

DO NOT complete this form if your child CAN participate in this survey.

If you do not want your child to participate in this survey, please complete this form by
September 2, 2022.

I would prefer that my child NOT participate in the School Climate Student Survey.

School Name: ______________________________________________________________________
Student Name: ___________________________________________________
Student Grade: _____________________
Parent Signature: __________________________________________________ Date: _____________

Thank you for your participation!

mailto:rmiranda@centerusd.org

